

January 18, 2012


Board of Education members and Ms. Perkins,

     I would like to request permission to begin soliciting and accepting donations for our college t-shirt initiative.  Various colleges including Beckfield and Lincoln Tech are donating money for the t-shirts that we give to students as soon as they are accepted into college.

Thank you,

Mike L. Davis, Ed.S.
GCHS Guidance Counselor
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